
NEWPORT CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION 2018 
 

Newport Town Council is running the annual Christmas Card Competition where the winner from 
each age group of which will be gifted with an open ended family ticket to the Cinderella Pantomime 
at Oakengates Theatre. The overall winner will also be selected to turn on Newport’s Christmas 
Lights on Friday 30th November 2018, alongside their card becoming the Mayors official Christmas 
card for 2018. We will also display as many cards as possible in the Town Councils window. 
 
 The cards can be decorated however the children want, let their imagination run wild however no 
digital submissions can be accepted.  The competition is a great festive themed activity for your 
pupils and children so make sure you get it in your lesson plan or list of Christmas activities for your 
children! 

 
Competition Rules 
The children must be educated or live within the parish of Newport. 
The Christmas card should be on A5 card folded in half to be no bigger than 10.5cm by 15cm. 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The age groups are: 

1. Nursery (over 3 from 1st September 2018), Reception & Year 1 
2. School Years 2 & 3 
3. School Years 4, 5 & 6 

 
PRINT clearly on the back of the card: 

1. Name 
2. Age 
3. Address 
4. School year as above (not the name of the class) 
5. Name of School 

 
Closing Date  
All entries should arrive at Newport Town Council, The Guildhall, High Street, Newport (01952 
814338) by Monday 5th November 2018.  
 
If you have any questions or if would like a digital copy of the posters for the light switch on and the 
competition email us at: enquiries@newportsaloptowncouncil.co.uk 
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